
 

 
April 30, 2021 
 
 
 

Proposed Community Benefit Minimum Spending Floor Notification 
 

This notice is to inform you that the Oregon Health Authority has calculated and proposed a 
Community Benefit Minimum Spending Floor for the Pioneer Memorial Hospital, applicable to the 
following: 
 
• Pioneer Memorial Hospital - Heppner 
 
The Oregon Health Authority has proposed a minimum spending floor of 
 
• $1,015,994 for fiscal year 2022, and 
• $1,112,275 for fiscal year 2023. 
 
You have 30 days from the date of this letter to provide written comments on or provide additional 
information in writing which may be used to modify the proposed community benefit spending floor. 
Additionally, this notice will be posted on the Oregon Health Authority’s website for a 30-day public 
review and comment period. Any written comments or additional information from your organization 
or the public will also be published on the Oregon Health Authority’s website. 
 
Hospital and public comments may be sent to HDD.admin@dhsoha.state.or.us 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 

 
 
Amy Clary 
Research and Data Manager 
OREGON HEALTH AUTHORITY 
Health Policy & Analytics Division 
Office of Health Analytics 
amy.clary@dhsoha.state.or.us 
Cell: (503) 551-6379 
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 Kate Brown, Governor 

421 SW Oak St. 
Portland, Oregon 97204 

      
      
      

 


